
2024Summer VPK

The Alachua County Public Schools is offering a no cost Summer VPK Program 
at Idylwild and Terwilliger Elementary Schools. 

When: June 5th - July 30th, 2024
Days: Monday - Thursday

Times: 7:30am - 5:15pm (300 hours)
To qualify: Your child must have turned 4 years old by September 1st, 2023 

AND not have used the VPK Voucher during the 2023-2024 school year. 
How to Apply: 

Step 1: Complete an application for the ACPS VPK 2024 Summer Program at:
www.tinyurl.com/ACPS-VPK 

Step 2: Apply for your child's summer VPK Voucher (certificate of eligibility) through the state
portal at: https://familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com

For more information: Contact the VPK office at 352-955-7676 or via email at
nievestr@gm.sbac.edu or richardsonjl@gm.sbac.edu

 (few exceptiosn due to holidays)


